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Housey - DNR, Melissa <melissa.housey@state.co.us>

Bierstadt Follow-up on question about local communications
Smith, Larry R <Larry.R.Smith@conocophillips.com> Wed, Aug 14, 2019 at 7:48 AM
To: Melissa Housey - DNR <melissa.housey@state.co.us>
Cc: "Blair, Maxwell O" <Maxwell.O.Blair@conocophillips.com>, "Lazarine, Coby L" <Coby.L.Lazarine@conocophillips.com>, "Trigg, Abby" <Abby.Trigg@conocophillips.com>,
"Sylvester, Glennis R" <Glennis.Sylvester@conocophillips.com>, "Denzer, Kathy F" <Kathy.F.Denzer@conocophillips.com>, "Farkas, Scott (Veracity Land Services, LLC)"
<Scott.Farkas@contractor.conocophillips.com>, "Booth, Randall W (Land Services of CA, LLC)" <Randall.W.Booth@contractor.conocophillips.com>

Melissa,

 

I have checked with out team on a response to your question on any communication with Aurora for the this well, and looks like Aurora is aware of this location.  As part of
the Arapahoe County permitting process, many ConocoPhillips applications are sent to the City during the comment period as a referral.  Due to the proximity to the City
boundary, this project was referred to the City for comment.  To our knowledge, the City did not enter any comments into the record as part of the Local permitting process.
 There are not Conditions of Approval attached to the permit by Arapahoe County as result of the Aurora referral.

 

Additionally, ConocoPhillips has informally shared information about our development plans in Arapahoe County with the City on a regular basis.  In this case, the private
access road used for the State Bierstadt will enter onto Yale Avenue, which is maintained by the City.  ConocoPhillips has a Master Road Maintenance Agreement in place
with the City of Aurora for use of Yale Avenue.  If any damage were to occur on Yale Avenue as a result of our planned operations, it would be subject to the remedies
outlined in that agreement.”

 

 

Feel free to let me know if you have any additional questions on this, happy to help!

 

Thank You,

 

Larry Smith

Senior	Regulatory	Coordinator

Lower	48	New	Development/Exploration
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EC3, 20-E134

925 N. Eldridge Parkway

Houston, TX 77079

Office: 832-486-2590

Cell: 346-774-0078

Fax: 918-662-8057

mailto:larry.r.smith@conocophillips.com
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